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July 28, 2021 
 
 
 
Ms. Georgia Borg-Leon 
Residence Inn by Marriott, Lynnwood 
General Manager 
18200 Alderwood Mall Pkwy 
Lynnwood, WA  98037 
Email: lynnwoodgm@h-corp.com 
 
Re: Appointment to the Snohomish County Lodging Tax Advisory Committee 
 
Dear Ms. Borg-Leon: 
 
On behalf of the Snohomish County Council, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for accepting the appointment to the Snohomish County Lodging Tax Advisory Committee. 
 
It is gratifying to see citizens such as yourself participating in these important functions.  
We sincerely appreciate you making yourself available to serve in this capacity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephanie Wright 
Council Chair 
 
 
cc: Conservation and Natural Resources  
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